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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

I oppose SB 210 and urge you to do the same.  

 

Mail-in-voting and secure ballot drop box sites are a very important way to provide 

availability and access to all Oregon voters. 

 

SB 210 would change elections during a time when election integrity is very important 

to maintain. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment, please oppose SB210. 


